
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – August 2023 

First I would like to thank all the members that 
helped to make this years hunt a success! 
  
We are finally able to take a rest now that our 
open hunt is done.  Which was a great 
success.   
  
Even with being short of hunters this year we 
did exceptionally well.  The club run food did 
well but we need to get a vendor or something 
else to take the extra work off the club 
membership.  There is just to much to do and 

help is short. 
  
Discussions will be had at the next meeting on Sept. 11, 2023 about the hunt and 
any changes we want to make for the 2024 open hunt. 
  
Finds of the month for August and September will be at our Sept. meeting. 
  
The Fall club members picnic and hunt will be held on October 28, 2023 at our 
usual place.  Don't forget to bring a covered dish to share.  The club will supply 
the meats. 

The Fee for the hunt at the picnic will be $50.00 and must be paid no later than 
the October meeting. 
  
We will discuss the Christmas party also at the September meeting. 
  
Next meeting will be held on September 11, 2023 at 6pm in the basement of the 
Forty Fort municipal building.  I hope to see you all there. 
  
That is all for now.  Happy Detecting 
 

President BDTHC 
By Derr

"The Penn Pointer"


